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Recent Accomplishments 
In the past thirty days, we have accomplished: 

● The 2nd Annual Kids First Conference was held at the Columbia Convention 
Center on September 27th and 28th. This event was stellar! Thank you to all 
that attended. We hope you found the content of the sessions to be 
applicable to your current goals and needs.  

● SCPCSD’s Academic Recovery Plan Self-Assessment was submitted to SC 
Department of Education as directed on September 27th. This self-
assessment allowed district staff to reflect on our current ARP/ESSER 
implementation and ensure we were on track to spend and account for 
remaining funds by the closure of ESSER III in 2024.  

● District staff facilitated the second Performance Framework Core Team 
meeting in its continued work toward developing the new system. 
 

Our Current Work 
Our current work priorities are: 

● FY23 Quarter 1 has officially wrapped! Please take time to review your grant 
spending and claims for the current fiscal year. All Q1 expenditures, July 1 - 
September 30, are due in Epicenter no later than November 15, 2022. 

● FY22 School annual financial audits are due in Epicenter Oct. 15. 
 

A Look Ahead 
Highlights of upcoming events/happenings in the next thirty days: 

● Our Performance Framework Core Team will reconvene on Oct. 19, 2022 to 
continue its discussion. 

● Letters of Intent for new applicants will be due Nov. 1, 2022 to the SCDE and to 
us. 

● Report Cards will be issued on October 13, 2022. Note that ratings will begin 
again this year. Schools have access to the embargoed site to review their 
data. 

● You’re Invited! Please join us for our November Leaders Summit. This event 
will be held in our office on November 17th. We are excited to offer our 
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portfolio rich professional development opportunities from the likes of NIET, 
Dr. Kelly Pew, and our guest speaker Ian Rowe!.  

○ Link to register: https://forms.gle/8HN81M12Tzw4saQu9  
● Audit deadline will be Oct. 15, 2022, please complete any necessary tasks by 

then. 
● A team of district staff is traveling to NACSAcon at the end of October. If you 

are attending this conference, let us know. We would love to connect with you 
in Minnesota as we network and facilitate sessions at this national event.  
 

https://forms.gle/8HN81M12Tzw4saQu9
https://nacsacon.com/
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